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https://youtu.be/Bnw8E_qgHdo
https://www.mbhs.sa.edu.au/our-school/mbhs-new-branding
https://www.mbhs.sa.edu.au/our-school/mbhs-new-branding
mailto:dl.0785.info@schools.sa.edu.au
http://www.mbhs.sa.edu.au/
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REPRESENTS THE RIPPLE OF THE MURRAY RIVER SWAN REPRESENTING NGARRINDJERI CULTURE
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On Friday26 March, 10 of our students were fortunate enough to have

opportunity to participate in an online linkup with students from Funabe
High School in Japan. The aim oflthkup was to give the Japanese studel
the opportunity to interact with English speaking students, to form friends
and to share a little of their culture with our students.

Our students were divided into 5 groupsach interacting with either 2 &

Japanese students. The Japanese students each did entatéan to their

group ontopics suchas: food, culture, national holidays and seasons.

students listened to these presentations then were given the opportunit
ask questions of the presemse After that there was a general chat tin
allowing the Japanese students to practice their English skills.

The students, both Australian and Japanese enjoyed this interaction and
quite disappointed when it was time to finish. Some of our studeoyis to go
to Japan next year and, given they have built these friendships, it would
wonderful opportunity if they actually met the students in person.

At this stage it is unlikely that we will have a visit from students of Funal
High School thigear but hopefully we will be able to resume our long last
friendship program in 2022.
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On Monday 29th March a small team of students competed against four other teams in the Interschool North T
tournament. Our team consisted of 3 of our 7 usual squad members, Sam Groocock, Joel Wienke and Logain Brann
rookies competing in #ir first school tournament, Jarred Critchley and Leland Seibert.

Both Jarred and Leland managed to win two of their seven games in impressive debuts. Logain won 4 games bring
12th place in a field of 33, while Joel came 4th (on countback, &gliah points) with 5 wins. The tournament was won
Sam who remained undefeated for all seven matches.

The top 4 individual results count towards the team score meaning Jarred contributed to the total of 19 points brin
team to second place, twamts behind Temple Christian College (Paralowie).

Congratulations to Sam for winning, and the team for coming second, and thankyou to Jeff McKeown for running t
club at school.
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